
September 18, 2016 
18th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

 

“The Quiet Virtues” 
“…so that we may lead a quiet and peaceable life in all godliness and dignity.” 

(1 Timothy 2:2b) 
 

 
 

8:30 – Praise & PowerPoint Worship (Gibbs Parlor) 
9:30 – Sunday School for all ages 

10:45 – Worship (Sanctuary) 
Noon – Coffee Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 

 
 

Things to look forward to: 

Sept 20, 27, Oct 4,11,18 – Bible Study. (Adam Hamilton's "The Way: walking in the footsteps of Jesus."  
Six-week study - Tuesday nights at 7pm.  

September 19 - SPRC 
September 25 – Luke Stephenson will be here during Fellowship time to talk about his trip to China 
September 26 – Ad board 
Oct 14 & 15 – Indoor Yard Sale 
 

RCL Readings September 18, 2016 
The readings for this week’s home study are: 

Jeremiah 4:11-12, 22-18  Psalm 14 
1 Timothy 1:12-17 Luke 15:1-10 

 
 

Weekly rehearsals for " Candles and Carols" by Mark Hayes begin 18 September at 9:30 A.M. in the 
Sanctuary. Your "sing-along" voice is all that is required. Please join us. 

Musically,  G. Mary Matteson 
 

 



  
Hi to all my church family, 
 

I would like to express my thanks for all of your support to the Westfield Food Pantry and to me 
as the past food pantry coordinator. I wish to give special thanks to Louise Quick as volunteer 
coordinator and for the work she has done in the pantry and clothes closet. Thank you Louise for staying 
on in this capacity. 

Also a special thanks to Doug Rothwell as Food delivery coordinator (treasurer) and worker 
along with Bertie Nogle, Mel & Judy Allen, Keith & Janny Rothwell, David Syper and Todd Swanson for 
all of the help with food delivery as well as working in the food pantry. 

An extra special thanks to all the food Pantry volunteers who work each week.  
A big thank you to LeAnn in the church office who takes care of all of the paper work on the 

clients and emergency food that was needed and coming up with ideas to help the food pantry grow 
and succeed. 

I know you will continue to support this community ministry and the new team taking over. 
 

Priscilla Marsh – Coordinator 
Lisa Albanesius – Treasurer 

Kay Priest – Delivery Coordinator 
 

Thank you all so much – Betty Syper 
 

Help wanted: We are looking for people that might be interested in acting as greeters for the 8:30 and 
10:45 (10) services. What does this involve? It would require you to be at church about 15 minutes 
before it starts and being in the entrance of the glass door to welcome people and to help out if necessary 
(like where the nursery is, where the bathrooms are, how to get to worship). If you are interested, there 
will be a sign-up sheet outside the office door. Thanks. If you are already an usher, you can do both on 
the same day. Usher schedule is above the sign-up sheet 

 

Starting October 23 and running through November 6, we will be taking FREE 
photos of families and individuals for our new church directory. Watch for more 

details   
 

 

Red Bird Mission Shoe box 
The Mission and Outreach Board and the Sunday School classes are teaming up for this mission 
Project.  
 

Red Bird Mission has provided ministries in the Appalachian Mountains region since 1921. Today, the 
need remains critical in this isolated, rural, distressed area. These shoe boxes can address the needs 
of Red Bird's Health & Wellness and Community Outreach ministries 
 

We will be collecting items through November 6. During the 10:45 service on November 6, we will be 
blessing the items collected.  
 

There are two different styles of shoe boxes: adult and children. Please do not wrap the boxes. You 
may choose to do your own shoebox or to put in items to be distributed in the boxes. The drop off box 
(and a complete list of suggested items) is outside of Gibbs Parlor near the Welcome Center.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



This Week: September 18 - 25 (October 2) 
 Sunday (18): 8:30 – Worship (G) 
  9:30 – Sunday School  
  9:30 – Choir Rehearsal 
  10:45 – Worship (San)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
 Monday (19): 11:30 - 12:30 WCK (FH) 
  7pm - SPRC 
 Tuesday (20): Apple Seed 
  1 – 2:30 – Food Pantry 
  7pm – Bible Study 
Wednesday (21): Apple Seed 
  4:30 - 6pm WCK (FH) 
  6pm – TOPS (Gibbs) 
Thursday (22): Apple Seed 
 Friday (23):  11:30- 12:30 WCK (FH) 
  Wedding Rehearsal & Dinner 
 Saturday (24): Wedding (Cochran/Paternosh) 
 Sunday (25): 8:30 – Worship (G) 
  9:30 – Sunday School  
  9:30 – Choir Rehearsal 
  10:45 – Worship (San)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
  Luke Stephenson to talk about China Trip 
 Monday (26): 11:30 - 12:30 WCK (FH) 
  7pm – Ad Board 
 Tuesday (27): Apple Seed 
  1 – 2:30 – Food Pantry 
  7pm – Bible Study 
Wednesday (28): Apple Seed 
  4:30 - 6pm WCK (FH) 
  6pm – TOPS (Gibbs) 
 Thursday (29): Apple Seed 
  6:30 – M & O 
 Friday (30):  11:30- 12:30 WCK (FH) 
 Saturday (1):  
 Sunday (2): Communion 
  World Communion Offering 
  8:30 – Worship (G) 
  9:30 – Sunday School  
  9:30 – Choir Rehearsal 
  10:45 – Worship (San)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
WCK = Westfield Community Kitchen;  FH = Fellowship Hall  San = Sanctuary G = Gibbs 

 
 
 
 



Red Bird Mission Shoe Box: 
 
Items needed for the adult shoe boxes (please mark for a man or woman) include a comb/brush, 

shampoo, hand lotion, deodorant, toothbrush and paste, chap stick, full size bath soap, wash 
cloth, mittens, disposable razors, shaving cream, scarves and hats, nail care supplies, socks, 
and work gloves. 

Items for the children's shoe boxes (please mark for a boy or girl, and the age category: 2-4, 5-9, 
and 10-14) include two or three toy items, two or three school items, bar soap, children's 
toothbrush, children's toothpaste, shampoo, lotion, wash cloth, comb/brush, chap stick, mittens, 
hats, socks, and small flashlights. Christian bookmarks, wrist bands, and other spiritual items 
are also appreciated.  

 
*Hand knit such as hats and mittens are accepted. 
 
*Please note – you do not have to put all of the suggested items in the boxes (you may not be able to 

fit everything. 
 
*No money is required for shipping but donations for shipping can be made to the church and we will 

write one check. Please use a pink envelope (found at the Red Shoe Box drop off) and mark it 
– shipping for Red Bird Shoe Box 

 
 

 
 


